
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Thank you very much to all our new Primary 1 parents and carers who attended our Primary 1 

Induction Days. We are delighted to share that the children have settled in so well and are already 

becoming familiar with their new routines. 

 

We would be very grateful if you could take a few minutes to share your feedback on your 

transition experience. Your thoughts will help us to continue improving the support and service we 

provide for families. 

 

Thank you, as always, for your continued support. 

 

https://forms.cloud.microsoft/e/qXaULTLkr7 

 

If you have any questions regard the information or general queries, please contact the school office 
on 0300 300 0196 or the school enquires box on woodlandsenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk 
 

Kind regards, 

Stephane Mackenzie 
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